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This measure will make it more difficult for Oregonians to vote and make our voices 

heard and should not be passed. The mail-in voting system makes it easier and 

equitable for all Oregonians rather than restricting the times and places we can vote. 

In-person voting as the standard method would mean that people would have to take 

time off work, potentially harming their livelihood to participate in something that is 

our right. This will only result in fewer people voting and make it riskier for people 

who do decide to go vote. The system we have now is well-tested, safe, and fair to 

all! 


